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  SMA Community Update from Novartis 

 
Dear SMA Community: 
 
As winter turns to spring, we want to recognize that we have had an amazing time connecting 
with you at the Summit of Strength events so far this year. We are excited to continue these 
meaningful interactions with the community during upcoming Walk-n-Roll events and the 
annual Cure SMA Conference. 
 
We recently presented data at clinical and scientific conferences and look forward to sharing 
more with the community. 
 
As always, we are deeply grateful for your partnership, your trust, and your support. Your 
involvement is invaluable to us, and we look forward to continuing to work together to improve 
the lives of those impacted by SMA. 
 
With gratitude, 
Your Novartis Team 
 

We Are Listening to the SMA Community 

 
Our Novartis teams have engaged the community via insight panels and patient and caregiver 
advisory boards comprised of teenagers, adults, and care partners. The invaluable insights 
from these activities have been critical in shaping Novartis resources, business approach, and 
education approach. We also had the privilege of hosting patient speakers who shared 
impactful perspectives of their personal experiences directly with Novartis senior leadership.  
 
These interactions ensure that everything we are doing is patient, family, and community 
focused. 
 

Thank you to those who have participated in our listening efforts, as well as the 
community of families who have been part of our clinical trials and long-term follow-up 
studies. Your continued engagement is greatly appreciated and is making a difference. 
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Engaging with the SMA Community 

 
 

Summit of Strength Events Have Been a 
Center of Interaction 
 
Summit of Strength events have been 
incredibly meaningful for our team, and we 
are honored to get the opportunity to speak 
with the community. Novartis Associates are 
featured above at the event in Charlotte, NC. 

 

Novartis Attends Cure SMA Evening of 
Hope, Miami 
 
The Novartis team was honored to have the 
opportunity to support and attend the Cure 
SMA Miami Evening of Hope, an unforgettable 
night focused on raising funds and awareness 
for the SMA community.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OneGene Program® is now Novartis Patient SupportTM 

Novartis Patient SupportTM offers the same key support as OneGene®, including one-on-one 
case coordination and family guidance during treatment. The only thing that will change for 
families is our new name, aligning with the mission of Novartis to support patients.  
 
To learn more about Novartis Patient Support for ZOLGENSMA® (onasemnogene abeparvovec-
xioi), click here. 


